
May 17th, 2016

Letter of Acceptance

We are pleased to inforrn you that your abstract entitled 'THE DEVELOPMENT oF
THE MODET FOR ARTISTIC GYMNASTICS TALENT SCOUTING ON EARLY CHIIDHOOD"
has been accepted at 2016 lnternational Conference of Sport Science (ICSS)
that will be held at Universitas Negeri Surabaya (State University of Surabaya)
lndonesia, June 1th, 2016.

Consider that your attendance is important and valuable part of the lnternational
Conference of Sport Science for Global Future, we would like to remind you that
Full Paper Submissonn May 17tn,2016; Paper Notification, May 26ffi 2016;
Payment, May 26tnn 20{ 6.

Please contact us by e-mail muhammadfattahilah@Snhs,anesa.ac.id if you

have any question, and you can visit our website
http:llinternationalconferenceunesa20l6.com in the case you wanted the
detail about the lnternational Conference of Sport Science for Global Future
2416.

Thank you for your contribution to the program - we look forward to your
attendance.

Sincerely,

2016 ICSS Program Committee
lnternational Conference of Sport Science for Global Future


